LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL MEETING

March 11, 2010
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Emily Robbins, co chairperson; Alana Wooldridge, Jill McIntyre, Sherry Powers and Kim Jiranek.  There were two guests; Linda Reed, assistant principal and Janelle Mason, FRC coordinator.
The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Minutes of the January 14, 2010, SBDM Council Meeting were reviewed.  10-017motion to accept the minutes was made by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion carried.
Linda Reed, assistant principal presented to the SBDM Council a copy of the revised Detention Form.  Accepted by consensus.

Linda Reed, assistant principal presented to the SBDM Council the Staff Professional Development Plan for 2010-2011.  Accepted by consensus.

Discussion of school uniforms was tabled due to no one present to address the item.
Janelle Mason, FRC Coordinator, reported to the SBDM Council the results of their recent survey.

Janelle Mason, FRC Coordinator, presented a copy of the FRC Continuation Plan to the SBDM Council.  

Jennifer Lewis advised the SBDM Council that the district has purchased the Math In Focus (Singapore Math) for Lincoln Trail.  We will be the pilot school for this program. The SBDM Council would like to ensure in the future that proper protocol is used.  
The SBDM Council went into closed session at 3:25 p.m.
The SBDM Council returned from closed session at 3:55 p.m.
Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council on the following staffing changes for the 2010-2011 school year.
· John Adcock III – ½ time Title One (1/2 teacher salary only)

· Linda Reed – Three additional extended days for Title One work, ½ time teacher from John Adcock and ½ salary from Assistant Principal.
The SBDM Council approved by consensus to renew our SBDM Council Membership for the 2010-2011 school year.

Staff survey results showed 87% of our homeroom staff agreed to put $40.00 of their staff allocated funds towards the purchase of basic supplies (construction paper, tag board, staples, paper clips, scotch tape).  These supplies will be available for the 2010-2011 school year.
SBDM Council reviewed last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  

Financial reports for January and February were presented to the SBDM Council for review.
The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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